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As you may be aware, I hope, there is a great deal of opposition SizewellC and with very
good reason!
This is a site of wide wildlife habitats epitomised by  RSPB Minsmere and Sizewell
Marshes, a valuable resource for animals and humans but there are many problems
associated with this part of the English coastline and East Anglia in particular!
This is an area of ongoing serious erosion - and this will continue to be a problem for
decades to come - local wildlife trusts and associated bodies are constantly having to
review and fund ways of rehabilitating the coast - SizewellC will not only make this worse
but put the whole area at risk.

 There are many reasons why this project is completely wrong and in this area,
 but one of the most compelling is the fact that there are small towns and villages nearby
who are already seeing the ongoing problems of traffic and building on roads which are
not even good A roads, let alone motorways.

Finally, the reality of the time scale - the site will not produce energy until 2038-40 while
in the meantime it will draw 1,200 litres from the sea  every second causing serious
damage to the marine ecology.
 This is not a case of nimbyism it is a serious case of  not taking valid concerns into
account.
Yours sincewrely
Judith Carr




